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Interested Parties: 

 

The Human Services Department, Medical Assistance Division, is amending the CareLink NM 

Provider Policy Manual. Comments must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. Mountain Daylight Time 

(MDT) on November 15, 2018. Recorded comments may be left at (505) 827-1337.  Interested 

persons may also submit electronic comments to madrules@state.nm.us.  Interested persons may 

also submit written comments to HSD/MAD, PO Box 2348, Santa Fe, NM 87504. The public 

may view the amended CareLink NM Provider Policy Manual at:  

http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/2017-comment-period-open.aspx.  The final version of the CareLink 

NM Provider Policy Manual will be available December 17, 2018 and will have a retro effective 

date of April 1, 2018.  
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